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Over the last few weeks, Class 3 have been 

busy studying fractions. They focused on using 

factors to simplify fractions and using their 

understanding of division to convert between 

improper fractions and mixed numbers.  

            They have been working so hard!            







Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow!!! Look at all our wonderful, bright 

shining stars of the week! Well done to 

each and every one who worked so 

incredibly hard to achieve a  

STAR Certificate!  

First Place: Class 3 = 96.67% 

 
 

Second Place: Class 2 = 90.91% 

 
 

 

Third Place: Class 1 = 89.57% 

Important Dates and Events: 
 Wednesday 6th December - Santa Dash! The PTA will be hosting the Santa Dash on 

this day. It will take place at 10:30! The plan is for the children to run a lap around the 
field. When they reach the first corner, they will collect a Santa Hat to put on. When 
they reach the second corner, they will be given a bit of tinsel to wear and when they 
reach the third corner, they will have to help Santa by picking a present and DASH 
allllll the way to the fourth corner and throw the present in the goal box! As we know, 
England is keeping us either on our toes or in our wellies...so please make sure that 
you send your child with a pair of wellies or an extra pair of shoes, as things might be 
muddy - just to be a bit prepared. :-)  

 Friday 8th December - Christmas Jumper Day (All staff and children to wear a 
Christmas Jumper and please bring in a donation of £1 to raise money for books and 
resources for our READING SHEDS!!) 

 Friday 8th December - Ashdon Primary Christmas Fair 15:30-17:30. Raffle draw will 
happen between 17:30-18:00!! Don’t miss out!! :-)  

 Friday 8th December at 13:00-14:00 in Saffron Walden Square - Choir Carolling at the 
Christmas Tree  

 Thursday 14th December - Saffron Walden County High School  Christmas Concert  
where some of our pupils will perform as well (we are the ONLY Primary school taking 
part at this event!!) - Time to be confirmed 

 Friday 15th December at 11:00 and 14:00 - Nativity Play 
 

 

24  

Attendance Winners! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Class 3! You  are our weekly winners!!!  

You earned yourselves an extra 10 minutes playtime on Friday 

afternoon!  


